
 

PARENT FORUM 31 03 23 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Bi-weekly forum open to all parents/carers which gives an opportunity to ask whole school questions.   
Personalised student questions should be directed to the relevant year team. 
 
The Cardinal Pole Good News has been sent out to the whole school, giving a flavour of what has been happening 
in school this term. 
 
Good Friday liturgies have been taking place this morning in advance of next week.   Drama students were acting 
out Passion of The Christ.   
 
Some Year 9 students are involved in an Activity Day today. 
 
Bowling reward trips took place this week which have been all fully funded. 

 
After May there will be worked carried out on our gymnasium to ensure it is brought up to industry standard and 
completed in time for September.    
 
Details of the Year 11 & 13 revision programme going out today which is taking place during the Easter holidays. 
 
Charity drives:  Hackney Food bank and Hackney Clothes bank closing today.  Easter raffles and a sponsored walk 
is taking place all led by the Catholic Life Student Leadership Team. 
 
Cost of school meals goes up after Easter to £2.50.   
 
Due to two consecutive Bank Holiday Mondays, lessons will be switched around from a Tuesday to Monday lessons 
to avoid the double loss of Monday lessons. 
 
I am back in the classroom teaching RE to the Year 11 students to provide them with extra support. 
 
17th April is a whole school INSET day.   A select Year 12 students will be re-sitting exams (AP 1.5) and possibly a 
few Year 11 & 13 students finalising artwork etc. These students will be notified separately.    
 
Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodies – payment to be made today.    Any financial issues, please speak to the year team.   
 
Please raise any individual points of concern directly to the Year Team.   Do not wait for Head of Year Parent Forum 
meetings.   We have a new Year Team 9 Mr Wilson & Ms Modest-Norville.  Ms Green, Acting Assistant Headteacher 
oversees Year 7 and Mr Tavares, Acting Assistant Headteacher oversees Years 8 & 9. 
 
Thank you to staff from a Year 11 & 9 Mum for their support and wishing all staff a Happy Easter. 
 
Thank you to all parents/carers and we wish you a Holy and relaxing Easter. 
 
 

 

Mr A Hall 

Headteacher     


